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Did you know you can now get your vehicle stickers online? Join accountant 
Chris Frankenfield in a short video that explains all the steps needed to get 
your 2021 sticker without ever leaving the comfort of home! 
  
The vehicle sticker deadline has been extended to July 31 this year to give 
people extra time to get them. Funds are used to repair and maintain Tinley 
Park roads. 
  
For more information, call Village Hall at (708) 444-5000 or email the Finance 
Department at licensing@tinleypark.org. 

https://youtu.be/EgM3nH0Kuso
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